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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 3, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR CENTRAL FILES 

FROM 
~ 

VELMA H. SHELTON 

Attached are miscellaneous classified files which Dr. Marrs had in his 
safe. They are forwarded for your files, destruction,. or whatever you 
deem to be appropriate. 

Attachments - Files on: 
MISSING IN ACTION - CLASSIFIED 
INDOCillNA - SECRET 
BICENTENNIAL GIFTS TO FOREIGN GOVERNMENTS 
STATE DEPARTMENT - BEIRUT - SECRET 
INVITATION TO FRG ;;;:JZ.. SCHEEL· ADM. CONF. 
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Digitized from Box 12 of the Theodore C. Marrs Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library
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MEMORANDUM 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

November 11, 1974 

THEODORE MARRS 

BRENT SCOWCROFT ;{!!:) 
Possible Invitation to FRG 
President Scheel 

Your memorandum of October 29 suggesting an invitation to FRG 
President Scheel to visit the U.S. is very much appreciated. As 
you know, the President's foreign visitors' schedule for the remainder 
of 1974 is very heavy, including a meeting with Chancellor Schmidt 
on December 5. However, we will be mindful of your suggestion as 
we look ahead to 1975 and hope to be able to fulfill it. 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 
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